CITY OF BASTROP
UTILITIES DEPARTMENT

UPCOMING CHANGES
10 SERVICES

THE CITY OF BASTROP
UTILITY SERVICES DEPARTMENT IS
UNDERGOING SIGNIFICANT
UPGRADES TO BETTER SERVE OUR
COMMUNITY. STAY INFORMED ABOUT
THESE IMPORTANT CHANGES AND
HOW THEY WILL IMPACT YOU:

SOLID WASTE SERVICE CHANGES:
FOR NEW ROUTES, PICKUP DATES,
AND MORE INFORMATION, VISIT

CITYOFBASTROP.ORG/PICKUP.

NEW OFFICE LOCATION:
WE ARE RELOCATING TO
600 SPRING STREET!

OUR NEW OFFICE WILL OPEN ON
SEPTEMBER 23.

NEW ONLINE CUSTOMER
AND BILL PAY PORTAL:

A STREAMLINED AND USER-FRIENDLY
EXPERIENCE IS ON THE WAY, MAKING
IT EASIER THAN EVER TO MANAGE
YOUR ACCOUNT.

FOR MORE DETAILS ON ALL THESE
CHANGES AS THEY BECOME
AVAILABLE, PLEASE VISIT:

CITYOFBASTROP.ORG/UTILITIES
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